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2020 Annual WLA Meeting 

The WLA Board met May 28th and determined that due to the current uncertainty, a 

timely in-person annual meeting cannot be confidently scheduled and therefore will not 

be held this year. To update members on the lake's status, this year's annual meeting 

package will include a summary of the year's major accomplishments as well as the 

standard financial statement and board candidate information.  

 

Voting for board candidates will only be done by mail this year.  The annual meeting 

package will include candidate information, a household ballot and also a pre-

addressed stamped envelope. 

Questions can be submitted to the board using the winanslakesecretary at gmail dot 

com email address.  Questions that are of interest to entire the Winans Lake community 

will be answered in a subsequent newsletter.  

 

Watch for the annual package, review the past year's progress, and vote for board 

candidates! 

WLA Board Meeting 

The next WLA board meeting is tentatively scheduled for July 9, at 6:30 in the Beach 

House.  

Lake Weed Treatment 

The initial lake treatment to control the invasive milfoil weed was done on May 

27.  Subsequent spot treatments may be done later in the summer if needed.  

Reminder - Beach Cleanup May 30th 

The annual beach cleanup is May 30th at 12 Noon with May 31st the designated rain 

date.  

 

We need several volunteers to help with the dock and various other tasks. Volunteer 

work helps to keep our dues down, so please donate some time if you can. Call Carrie 

Dygert (734-604-5822) if you have any questions.  
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Passages  

Marshal (Mac) Milosch, 84, passed away January 4, 2020. He and his wife Jane 

moved to Winans Drive from Oak Point.  Mac loved to play golf and fish and was active 

at Lakelands serving on the board as well as various committees.  As time went on, he 

and Jane moved to Cowell Road to be on the lake enabling him to fish out his back 

door.   

 

Doug Knapp, 101, passed away on May 3rd. He and his wife Gig (Grace) lived on the 

lake for 40 years. As a WWII test pilot and decorated veteran, he was a fixture at the 

Winans Lake Fourth of July celebration.  He and his wife were both active golfers and 

members of Lakelands Country Club and our Lake Association. Doug was a good 

steward of the lake, and was a mediator between the Lake Association and the Club 

among his many contributions to our lake community. 

Lake Life 

 

Our First in the Lake award goes to 8-year-old Cash Ray of 8868 Hendrick 
Drive.  He went in, and under, on April 18th. Congratulations Cash! 
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Ash’s pond 
 

Swans (courtesy Dave Larwa) 
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Welcome to the Neighborhood 

New Neighbors 
 

Mary Evergreen does a great job welcoming new neighbors but could use YOUR 
help.  Please send her an email if you see movement on houses next/close to you. Her 
email is mlevergreen at charter dot net. 

WLA Web Site 
 
The Winans Lake Web Site is up and running.  Check it out for the latest news and 
beach schedule at WinansLake.org. 

Newsletter 

Please send any articles or pictures you'd like included in the newsletter to Terre 
Voegeli (voegelit@gmail.com). 

 
You are receiving the Winans Lake Association newsletter because you are a current 
Winans Lake Association member on the Lakelands country club membership list OR 
because you have asked to receive the newsletter in past years.  You can email me 
directly (voegelit@gmail.com) to add additional household email addresses, change 
existing email addresses or be removed.  You can also use the Mailchimp unsubscribe 

option below to change your email address or be removed from the mailing list.   

http://winanslake.org/

